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November 4, 2019
N-S Project No. 14141
Mayor Johnny Magee
City of Laurel
Post Office Box 647
Laurel, Mississippi 39440
REFERENCE: West 12 Street Improvements Project
City of Laurel, MS
Dear Mayor Magee:
Four bids were received for the above referenced project on Friday, November 1, 2019. Neel-
Schaffer has reviewed the bid proposals and attached a certified bid tabulation which summarizes

the review. The bids received appear to be in order. Neel-Schaffer recommends that the City
consider the bid from Walters Construction Company, Inc. in the amount of $498,198.60.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

NEEL-SCHAFFER, INC.

&AW

Ennis L. Crosby, E.L

328 N. Magnolia Street » Laurel, MS 39441-1852 - 601.649.1840 - Fax 601.649.1848
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